
Stay in the loop - training opportunities for school leavers 
 

It’s a busy time for Year 12 students as their year comes to an end. 
 

With the Queensland Government funding more than 300 vocational 
education and training (VET) qualifications, it is a great opportunity 

to explore training options with little or no cost. 
 

There is a texting service for school leavers which links them to 
government-funded programs and services. They can keep in touch 

with the many training opportunities as they come up. 
 

Students will also have the option to request more individualised 
information via one-on-one phone support, email and/or web form. 

 
Find out more by visiting what’s next or phoning 1300 369 935. 

 

 

https://www.vision6.com.au/ch/11660/2cnq1dv/2321700/828786z71.html

